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From : Robin Mark <Robin.Mark@tpl.org>
Subject : RE: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8,

2021
To : Greg Blodgett <greg1@ggcity.org>, gracel <gracel@ggcity.org>, lisak <lisak@ggcity.org>, Omar

Sandoval <osandoval@wss-law.com>, Omar Sandoval <omars@ci.garden-grove.ca.us>, Thomas P.
Clark <tclark@stradlinglaw.com>

Cc : Alex Size <Alex.Size@tpl.org>, Tily Shue <tily.shue@tpl.org>

Zimbra gracel@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

RE: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8, 2021

Wed, Dec 22, 2021 11:29 AM

Hello Greg,
Thank you for your email and the note from City Manager Lisa Kim, dated 12/20/21.  I would like to clarify a
statement included in that le�er that TPL’s ini�al offer is no longer valid.  This is not a correct interpreta�on of
our discussion on December 8th.  What Alex and I stated at that �me was that we want to return to Garden
Grove in the subsequent weeks with the City of Santa Ana also at the table to con�nue nego�a�ons. We intend
to build off what we have submi�ed to the City of Garden Grove previously with a new public partner/acquiring
agency at the table. 
 
To that point, we con�nue to have posi�ve discussions with Mayor Sarmiento and will be mee�ng with City
Manager Kris�ne Ridge and Assemblymember Daly’s office in the new year to help further structure our
proposal.  We will not have a proposal by January 10th, but look forward to responding to you in a more formal
manner in the early part of February.
 

Wishing you and your colleagues a very happy and healthy holiday season.
 
Robin Mark (she/her)
Los Angeles Program Director
The Trust for Public Land
135 W. Green St, Suite 200
Pasadena, CA 91105
(O) 323.223.0441 ext. 14
(C) 323.333.6310
 
From: Greg Blodge� <greg1@ggcity.org> 

 Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 4:43 PM
 To: gracel <gracel@ggcity.org>; Robin Mark <Robin.Mark@tpl.org>; lisak <lisak@ggcity.org>; Omar Sandoval

<osandoval@wss-law.com>; Omar Sandoval <omars@ci.garden-grove.ca.us>; Thomas P. Clark
<tclark@stradlinglaw.com>; Tily Shue <�ly.shue@tpl.org>; Alex Size <Alex.Size@tpl.org>; Greg Blodge�
<greg1@ggcity.org>

 Subject: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up le�er to the in-person mee�ng held on December 8, 2021
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Robin,
 
We are writing to you as a follow-up to the in-person meeting held on December 8, 2021, to request additional information
on your proposal. (See Email Attachment)
 
Thank you.
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--
Greg Blodgett
Economic Development Manager
City of Garden Grove
Office of Economic Development
(714) 741-5124
(714) 309-1328
greg1@garden-grove.org
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